
 

 

June 13, 2012 

RE: Aubrey ISD SRO 

Dear AISD School Board, 

I, on behalf of parents and teachers, am writing in regards to the pending dismissal of the 

current SRO program. Many parents and teachers are very concerned about this program cut. 

We would like to discuss with Dr. Monaco, school board members and Aubrey City Council 

options and/or negotiations for this program to continue.  

We have concerns for the safety of our children as well as the teachers and staff if there is not a 

uniform presence on campus – mainly middle and high school.  We are aware of the Aubrey 

Police Report from the AISD SRO. We know that that the report shows just a handful of 

misconduct, misdemeanors, and felonies that were actually caught. And as a parent of a high 

school student, I hear of many other incidences that have yet been detected. If there is no SRO 

on campus, those incidences are sure to increase.  

It is our desire as parents to work alongside the school board and city council to ensure a safe 

environment on our campuses and in our community. 

Thank You for your attention and consideration of this issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tesh Beaty and Tami Holliday 


